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July 31, 2014 
 
TO:  PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
 
 
FROM: DIVISION OF PUBLIC UTILITIES 
  Chris Parker, Director 
  Bill Duncan, Manager, Telecommunications and Water 
  Paul M. Anderson, Utility Technical Consultant 
 
Re: Utah Docket No. 14-051-T02, In the Matter of Residential line rate 

increase for Beehive Telephone Company-UT approved by the Public 
Service Commission in its Report and Order of Docket No. 13-051-01 

ISSUE: 
 
Beehive Telephone Company (Beehive) increased its residential basic service rate from $11.67 
to $14.00 effective July 1, 2013.  The rate increase was approved by the Public Service 
Commission in a Report and Order Docket No. 13-051-01issued August 2, 2013. 
 
The tariff sheet was inadvertently not filed officially following the Order.  Therefore, the 
Division recommends that it now be filed. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Division recommends that the Commission file the new residential rates as approved. 
 
CC:  Jake Warner, Beehive Telephone Company-Utah  

Justin Jetter, Assistant Attorney General, Utah Attorney General's Office 
Marialie Martinez, Manager, Customer Service, Utah Division of Public 
Utilities 
Cheryl Murray, Office of Consumer Services 

  Ray Hendershot, Vice President, GVNW 
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